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Statement regarding U.S. District Court information 
 

(Sedgwick County, Kan.) – Today the U.S. District Court released information regarding 

Commissioner Michael O’Donnell, II who represents the second district of Sedgwick 

County. 

  

“We have learned about the U.S. District Court action today and only know what the 

U.S. District Court has shared publicly,” said Commission Chairman David Dennis. “As 

elected officials, we will continue to monitor and consult with the proper authorities 

about any implications to Sedgwick County while also recognizing due process is 

important for any citizen. Sedgwick County will support anything the U.S. Attorney’s 

Office needs or requires during their process.” 
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